
Mary, Ron, and I all gave pointers for beginning investors.

Here is a link to my presentation:

http://www.wonderfulwebwork.com/documents/BEGINNING_INVESTING.pdf

We also gave suggestions for current investing. We also planned our 2018

meetings. Ron, our favorite speaker, will give us a technical lesson at

every meeting. We will meet at the South Natomas Library at 2701

Truxel Road in the Meeting Room. Since we could not get the room in

January, we will meet at 6:00 pm on third Thursdays starting February

15, 2018.


